” TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

Attn: Mr., James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Mariecta Street, NW, Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCL:AR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - NRC-OIE REGION II INSPECTION REPORT
50~327/83-13 AND 50-328/83-13

The following information concerns OIE inspection report Nos. 50-327/83-13
and 50-328/83-13 and the TVA response submitted to you from D. S. Kammer on
October 14, 1983. TVA's response to deficiency 327,328/83-13-08 committed
TVA to revise the Sequoyah emergency monitoring implementing procedures and
the Muscle Shoals Emergency Center emergency monitoring implementing
procedures by January 31, 1984, We provided revised completion dates on
January 31 and April 2, 1984,

While revisions to the emergency monitoring implementing procedures have
teen prepared, we have been umable tc implement them bv May 1, 1984 as our
latest commitment ras stated. This was due to a shift in menpower and
resources in order to repair an uranticipated maintenance problam which
was delaying plant startup. Our revised expected completion date is

June 1, 1984,

If you nave any questions, please get in touch with K. H. Shell at
FTS 858-2668.

Tc the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein are
complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

S AURIY]
L. M. Mills) Manager

Nuclear Licensing

ce: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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